DPS/Cir/20-21/02
. Dear Parent
Warm Greetings from DPS CL, Aligarh fraternity!
~ As we all are aware that there is a nationwide lockdown for 21 days i.e., three weeks.

We support and understand that current nationwide lockdown is to prevent the further spread- of
COVID-19.

Dear Parent, to turn this period of quarantine most productive and to put technology to best
nossible use DPS Civil Lines has been taking online classes for classes 10th and 12th.

We now wish to extend the same to our Primary and Middle Wing so as to provide them a conducive
environment for studies at home.

Therefore, we have planned on line teaching for all classes from Class 3rd to Class 9th through
videos on existing class WhatsApp Groups by their respective subject teachers.

Parents are requested to remain with their wards because their Smartphones would be needed.

Given below is the schedute for the classes to be commenced from Friday, 3rd April' 2020 from
10:00 am to 12:35 pm. Each period is of 35 minutes with 25 minutes break in between each period.

For class Ill - V—Two Periods and One Activity Period
For class VI - IX—Three Periods Only

Timetable for the classes will be intimated soon.

With regards,

Principal
- DPS Civil Lines
Aligarh




